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BE SURE YOUR MAINTENANCE PROFESSIONALS ARE INVOLVED IN THE MTA COUNCIL OF MAINTENANCE SUPERVISORS


The operation of a good maintenance program is a duty and obligation of every motor carrier. To be in compliance and maintain safe and reliable equipment, carriers must stay current on constantly changing DOT regulations and industry standards.
 
The Mississippi Trucking Association Council of Maintenance Supervisors is an excellent source of information and assistance on maintenance matters for MTA members. It can help carriers set up and maintain a good maintenance program to prolong equipment life, limit liability and protect against bad roadside inspections.

Membership in the council is open to employees of Carrier and Allied members of the Mississippi Trucking Association in good standing. MTA encourages all of its members to have at least one active member in MTA Council of Maintenance Supervisors. 

Company: 		_______________________________________

Address:		_______________________________________
			_______________________________________

Name: ________________________________   Email: __________________________

Name: ________________________________  	Email: __________________________ 

Name: ________________________________  	Email: __________________________ 

Name: ________________________________  	Email: __________________________ 

Name: ________________________________  	Email: __________________________ 

Phone:	______________________________ 

Fax: 		______________________________ 

Please return form via email, mail or fax to: 
MTA, 825 N. President Street, Jackson, MS 39202
steveb@mstrucking.org 		Phone: (601) 354-0616 		Fax: (601) 354-4371 
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